
From: Naqvi, Abiha - Oxfordshire County Council <Abiha.Naqvi@Oxfordshire.gov.uk> On Behalf Of 
Planning Consultations - E&E 
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 2:28 PM 
To: Chris Wentworth <Chris.Wentworth@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>; Planning <Planning@Cherwell-
DC.gov.uk> 
Cc: Councillor Mark Cherry <mark.cherry@oxfordshire.gov.uk>; DavidFlavin 
<david.flavin@oxfordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Oxfordshire County Council response to 23/00667/REM, OS Parcel 6372 South East Of 
Milestone Farm, Broughton Road, Banbury 
 

Good Afternoon ,  

On this occasion Oxfordshire County Council has no comments to make for 23/00667/REM, 
OS Parcel 6372 South East Of Milestone Farm, Broughton Road, Banbury. 

If you have any further queries, please send an email to 
planningconsultations@oxfordshire.gov.uk and a member of Planning Process Team will get 
back to you as soon as possible. 

Kind Regards  

Planning Process Team  
   

This email, including attachments, may contain confidential information. If you have received it in 
error, please notify the sender by reply and delete it immediately. Views expressed by the sender 
may not be those of Oxfordshire County Council. Council emails are subject to the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000. email disclaimer. For information about how Oxfordshire County Council 
manages your personal information please see our Privacy Notice.  
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